Class 0of 2019

February 17, 2019

To Whom It May Concern:

As the parents, family, and friends of the Class of 2019, we have assembled together to form the Pace
High Project Graduation Committee. Our goal is to provide a drug and alcohol-free event for our
seniors the night of their high school graduation.

The Pace High Project Graduation Committee respectfully requests the use of 1-2 district school buses
on the night of Saturday, May 25, 2019, to safely transport our graduating seniors from Pace High
School to The Clubhouse in Pace, FL.

Our graduates will depart from Pace High School at approximately 11:30 PM and return at
approximately 5:00 AM on Sunday, May 26, 2018.

We greatly appreciate you considering our request.

Thank you,
i A Bl ”
Larissa McCarthy
Chairperson
Pace Project Graduation 2019

Paceprojectgrad2019@gmail.com




